Braidside Integrated Primary School

87 Frys Road, Ballymena BT43 7EN, 

Tel 028 25647899

 23rd June 2020
Dear Parent,

We hope that your child has been able to complete some, if not all of the transfer papers that you collected in April. We would recommend that your child continues to work on these style of tests over the summer holidays to ensure that they can make a good start to the transfer work in primary 7 and to help with their preparation for the real tests in November and December 2020.
To this end, we are offering a ‘Summer pack’ which has been produced by Windmill Press and copied by the school. The pack focuses on the AQE style of answering questions. However, the type of questions on both AQE and GL assessments are very similar and both tests cover the same curriculum content. There are 9 tests in total, covering both English and Maths. There will be a charge of £10 for the ‘Summer pack’. If you wish to purchase the pack, there will be an opportunity for you to come into the school on Monday 29th June to do so.

In order to adhere to social distancing we would request that, where possible, only one adult comes to collect the pack. Please see the timetable below for your allocated time. We would also kindly ask you to put the correct money into an envelope with your child’s name and class written on the outside. 

	Surname Beginning with:
	Collection Time

	A – F 
	10:00am – 10:15am

	G - L
	10:15am – 10:30am

	M-P
	10:30am – 10:45am

	Q-Z
	10:45am – 11:00am


Reminder: The registration processes for both AQE and GL assessments are now open and it is the responsibility of parents to register their child. 
Websites for Registration
AQE – www.aqe.org.uk/
GL - www.pptcni.com/
Additional Information
We would just like to make you aware that past AQE papers from 
2009 – 2012 are available to download for free from the AQE website.

We would also recommend Corbett Maths Primary website. The website has very useful short videos for most of the areas of the maths curriculum, followed by a number of practice questions. The videos are particularly useful if your child is unsure of how to go about answering a question. 

 https://corbettmathsprimary.com/
Yours Sincerely,

Mrs K O’Neill 




Mr D Calderwood
